
Village of Berwyn By-Election      November 14, 2022 

Attention Berwyn Residents: 

The Village of Berwyn is holding a second By-election to hereby fill two positions as Councillors on the Village of Berwyn 

Municipal Council. The Election date has been set for November 14, 2022. The voting station will be at the Ag Hall, 5001-51 

Street (the old Legion Hall). 

Advanced Poll — November 7th, 2022 - By-Election – November 14, 2022 

 

Notes from the Village Office 

These are the candidates for the upcoming 

election on November 14, 2022  

  * Larry Sawan     

  * John Bak    

   * Shandy Hansen 

 

 

The Village of Berwyn office will be  

CLOSED on Friday, November 11, 2022. 

We will be open on Monday November 14  

at our regular hours 8:30 am—4:30 pm 

Closed for lunch 12:00—1:00 pm 

On November 11, we pause for 2 minutes to re-

member, whether we are working, sitting in our 

living room, or standing at a national ceremony. 

 



The Holiday Season is upon us and there are many people in 

need of help. If you can make a food donation drop it off to 

The Ecumenical Care Committee 

of Grimshaw & Berwyn  

FOOD BANK 

Hours of operation 

Monday 10:00 am-12:00 pm 

Wednesday 10:00 am-12:00 pm 

 

 

 

Grimshaw Transfer Site Winter Hours 

Starting November 1st, 2022 

Tuesday and Wednesday - 12 - 6 pm 

Saturday - 9 am - 5 pm 

The transfer station is FREE to all Berwyn Residents 

Make sure to have your green Long Lake Regional Waste Management Services Commission card 

Located on the north side of the train tracks @ 4702-57 Ave 

Office Hours  

Mon - Friday - 8:30 am - 4:30 pm Closed 12 pm -1 pm 

For Public Works Emergencies 

Call Del  at 780-625-7290 

 The Village of Berwyn is pleased to offer  

e-transfer to pay water and sewer bills, or municipal 

taxes. Please remember to state your name and 

account in the notes section of the  

e-transfer website.  

No password is required, as we have auto deposit set 

up. Make sure to send your transfer to the current 

address – finance@berwyn.ca  

Next Council meetings are scheduled for November 10th & 24th @ 7pm 

If you would like to attend please contact our CAO Matthew at 780-338-3922 

Check out our website! 

www.berwyn.ca  

We are on Facebook 

From the Village Office 

 
Berwyn Golden Age Centre 

will be having a Pancake Breakfast on 

December 3rd, 2022 from 9—11 a.m. 

Hosted by Secret Santa for a Senior Group 

Sponsored by MNP—Peace River 

Donations          Everyone Welcome!  Donations 

Santa & Mrs. Claus will be joining us!  

Christmas Market at Grimshaw Multiplex 

Saturday, November 19th  

9:00 am -1:00 pm  

Come check out all the awesome vendors!  

 
The 2022 Christmas Market is a fundraiser 

for the Grimshaw Splash Park Project. 

A $2.00 admission fee will be charged at 

the door for everyone 12 years and older. 

Contacts 

Eileen @ 780-332-2382 

Annette @ 780-332-4522 

Berwyn Arena 

Possible Opening Date 

November 10, 2022 

For more information 

Contact John McLeod 

780-617-4366 

Berwyn Second Hand Store 

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday   

Hours: 10:00 am - 5:00 pm 

mailto:finance@berwyn.ca

